
 CITY OF SANTA BARBARA WATERFRONT DEPARTMENT 
 
 MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  October 17, 2013 
 
To:  Harbor Commission 
 
From:  Scott Riedman, Waterfront Director 
 
Subject: Director’s Report 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 
Authorized the Waterfront Director to execute a contract with URS Corporation (URS) in 
the amount of $85,300 to provide professional engineering design services for Phases 5 
through 8 of the Santa Barbara Harbor Marina One Replacement Project; and 
 
Authorized the Waterfront Director to approve expenditures up to $8,500 for extra 
services that may result from necessary changes in the scope of work. 
 
 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 
 

 Harbormasters Annual Training Conference – October 27-31, Aptos, CA 

 California Marine Affairs and Navigation Conference – November 6-8, Monterey 

 Marina Recreation Association meeting – November 12, Fess Parker’s 
Doubletree 

 Department of Boating and Waterways meeting – November 14-15, Hyatt Santa 
Barbara 

 
 
TENTATIVE AGENDA ITEMS FOR THE NOVEMBER MEETING 
 

 Cruise ship update 

 Dredge funding 

 Marina 1 loan funding 


